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This is a report of the activities at the Adscom Meeting of Tuesday May 4th, 2004. 
 
LVSD Chair reported to Adscom that LVSD would like to withdraw the par for revising 
ANSI C37.29. 
LVSD Chair reported to Adscom that C37.26 has been approved by ANSI. 
 
There was an extensive presentation and discussion by Ben Johnson former head of the 
SA on the subject of the IEC/IEEE dual logo agreement and revision process.  The 
revision workflow was reviewed.  The flow chart has been agreed to by IEEE & IEC.  It 
is the perceived process.  It is not cast in concrete as it will be a learning experience and 
may require some tweaking.   
If the working group, sub committee or main committee does not desire a document to be 
dual label, simply do not ask for it to be dual label.  It was stressed that without IEEE 
agreement, the dual logo document would cease to be dual logo.  IEEE owns the 
copyright.  Adscom agreed to proceed on the basis of the flow chart for revisions.  The 
subcommittees need to request the main committee to submit any desired document for 
consideration as a dual label document.  The first step after IEEE HQ receives such a 
request is to ask the IEC if they are interested in the document. 
 
Many people have not received the invitation to ballot for C37.100.1, Common Clauses.  
At our request, IEEE has put the ballot on hold until we are sure all desiring to be on the 
ballot pool are able to be added to the list and the pool balance be rechecked by Dean 
Sigmond.  Anyone desiring to be added to the pool should advise Dave Stone of their 
wishes. 
In a related matter, Dave Stone has agreed to replace Alan Storms as the chair of the 
working group. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
 
Shaun P. Slattery 


